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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.05pm 
Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

 

Parent Reminder 

Student Allergies   
Cobar Public School is an  

‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 

Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively 

 discouraged from bringing nuts and nut based products   

onto the Cobar Public School site. Please keep this in mind when packing 

recess and lunch for your children.  

Thank you 

Principal’s Report 
 

A very quiet week this week. It is always that way with 

almost 55 of our biggest kids away on excursion. Mrs 

Manns has been providing us with updates on the excur-

sion, and all information to date indicates that the year 5 

and 6s are having a fabulous time in Canberra. So far 

they have visited Parliament House, the War Memorial 

and Questacon among other destinations. We wish them 

well for the remainder of the excursion and for a safe 

journey home. 

 

A quick reminder to please update phone numbers, ad-

dresses etc. with the front office if they have changed. 

Also we understand that some families have court orders 

of various types and we ask that as these change, if they 

are relevant to the school, please provide updated copies 

of these also. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Harvey 

Principal  

We are a school of  

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

2017 Year 6 

 Parent Information Night 
 

Parent information night for Year 6 students (2017)  

will be held in the Cobar High School MPC at 6pm on 

Monday 27th November, 2017. 

 

Mrs Manns 

Year 6 Graduation Dinner 
 

Invitations to all Year 6 students and families were 

mailed home in Week 4 for Year 6 Graduation Dinner.   

 

When: Wednesday 13th December, 2017 

Where:  Cobar Bowling and Golf Club Auditorium 

Time:  6.30pm to 9.30pm 

 

RSVP  HAS NOW CLOSED. 

School Attendance 
 

If, you like more information about attendance, please 

go onto the link below.  
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/

attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-

attendance 

 

 

Book Club 
 

Book Club is due Thursday 30th November,  2017 (Week 8). 

No late orders will be taken.  Please make sure your child’s 

name and class is on all the order forms, as well as the envelope. 

 

Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Mrs Whiteman 

Book Club Coordinator 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance


WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

20-24/11  Zinc Excursion to Canberra 

27/11  2017 Year 6 Parent information night  
             Time:  6pm 
             Where:  CHS MPC 

30/11  Book Club is due back today 

5/12  Year 6 Transition to Cobar High School  -  

              Final Transition Day at Cobar High School, Lesson   
              Tasters, House Cup Challenge, BBQ Lunch. 11.20 to 1.40pm 

 Yr 6 –7 Transition Disco—time to be announced 

12/12  CPS Presentation Day @ Golf Club 

13/12  Year 6 Farewell @ Golf Club 

15/12  Last Day of School for Term 4 

Copper/Zinc Team Assembly 

12.55pm to 1.35pm 

Week Date Class 

 

6 17.11.17 3/4S 

8 01.12.17 5/6B 

9 08.12.17 Christmas Concert 

Week Date Class 

6 17.11.17 1/2K 

8 01.12.17 1/2C 

9 08.12.17 Christmas Concert 

GOLD TEAM ASSEMBLY 

12.05pm to 1.45pm 

Canteen Roster  

Monday,  27th November 

Help Required 
Monday, 4th December 

Help Required 

Tuesday, 28th November 

Help Required 
Tuesday, 5th December 

Help Required 

Wednesday, 29th November 

Help Required 
Wednesday, 6th December 

Help Required 

Thursday, 30th November 

Help Required 
Thursday, 7th December 

Help Required 

Friday, 1st Decembeer 

Help Required 
Friday, 8th December 

Help Required 

 

 Assembly is on even weeks of the term  

 Merit award books must be handed in no  

 later than 9am Tuesday of assembly weeks 

 or they will be held over until the next  

 assembly 

 Please label student’s clothing, lunchboxes, 

       water bottles etc 

 No hat no play 

 PBL 
Focus of the Week 
“Listen to instructions” 

 

Uniform Shop  

The Uniform Shop opening hours are  
 

Monday  

2.45pm  -  3.15pm 

 and  

Wednesday  

8.45am  -  9.15am. 
 

You can also fill out the uniform order form available on the 

school website and have your child drop it into the canteen with 

payment or transfer reference number.  The order will be filled 

and sent home with your child next time the uniform shop is 

open.   
 

Bank details are on the form if you wish to pay by bank transfer . 

2nd hand uniforms are now also available for sale, if  you have 

any old uniforms you don’t need any more please drop them off 

to the canteen or the uniform shop. 

 

A road safety reminder  
When crossing the road at the front of the school - 

please use the School Crossing 

 





Ernie is on the lookout! 

Indirose Saunders from KM has been spotted    

by Ernie for being responsible. Ernie saw that   

she uses equipment for its purpose inside the 

classroom and out in the playground. Indirose   

always wears her school hat outdoors and knows 

that it is good to be sun safe. 

Ernie has noticed Sophie-Anne in the playground always  

using a polite voice. She shows respect to everyone she    

is with by speaking kindly and finding the positive in all   

situations. Sophie-Anne ensures that everyone she is with 

feels confident and happy by always using a polite voice and    

making positive comments to all around her. Ernie is so 

happy that Sophie is such a respectful learner at Cobar 

Public School.  

Ernie has spotted Eli doing some AMAZING      

work during writing lessons this term. He has been 

spotted working collaboratively with other students 

to produce a well written piece of text. Well done 

Eli, Ernie is proud of you. 

Indirose Saunders Sophie-Anne Chandler Eli Hodges 



THE SALAD MAKERS 

A number of inventive young students went on a creative journey last week … they gathered ingredients including 

parsley, tomatoes, basil, garlic chives, chilly and broad beans from the garden and went about chopping and mix-

ing to create a tasty salad which they then shared with staff and students. 

Nevaeh Hines has been keeping her watchful eyes on the Tom Thumb tomatoes and was around to harvest the 

first crop of juicy, ripe, red ones! Nevaeh shared them with all her friends in Gold Team. 




















